Rebecca Murray

From: Lauren McDonald

Sent: Friday, 30 April 2021 03:00 p.m.

To: 'max@taxpayers.org.nz'

Response to LGOIMA regarding the submission to the Climate Change Commission Subject:

Dear Max

I am writing in response to your official information request (see below) received on 30 March 2021 and has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987.

I advise that Council staff prepared the submission to the Climate Change Commission, and therefore no payments were made to external consultants or advisors.

Yours sincerely

Lauren McDonald

Governance Support Officer CORPORATE SERVICES GROUP

P 03 477 4000 | DD 03 474 3428 | Elauren.mcdonald@dcc.govt.nz Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054 **New Zealand** www.dunedin.govt.nz

Received 30 March 2021.



Requester Details

Name: Max Solomon

Organisation:

Address: max@taxpayers.org.nz

Phone:

Email: 022 372 5235

Request Text

This is a request for Official Information under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act of 1987 in relation to your submission to the Climate Change Commission We request the following information: The submission you made to Climate Change CommissionWhich advisors or consultants, if any did you use in relation to your submission?If you did use advisors or consultants, how much did you pay for their services? We do not wish to cause unnecessary expense or burden for your agency. Should clarification be required, please call or email. Similarly, if a request proves unnecessarily burdensome in form and we are likely to be able to adjust that request to be more specific or better suited to your information systems without losing the benefit of what is sought, please get in touch. If there is likely to be a delay in the assembly or provision of some of the information requested, pleased provide the balance as it becomes available. To avoid unnecessary printing and postage costs, we ask that you send a confirmation of receipt, the response and any other correspondence related to this email address. Please refer to "CCC submission" in the subject line. Best, Max Salmon Researcher | New Zealand Taxpayers' Union | Auckland Ratepayers' Alliance DDI +64 4 282 0302 | Mobile 0223725235 | Email max@taxpayers.org.nz New Zealand Taxpayers' Union Inc. | Main +64 4 282 0300 | Level 4, 117 Lambton Quay, Wellington | PO Box 10518, The Terrace, Wellington | www.taxpayers.org.nz Auckland Ratepayers' Alliance | Main +64 9 281 5172 | 55 Shortland Street, Auckland 1010 | PO Box 133099, Eastridge, Auckland | www.ratepayers.